
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

And whatever you do, in word or deed, do everything in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God 

the Father through him. Colossians 3:17  

A FAMILIAR VERSE THAT BEARS REPEATING OFTEN AS WE GO THROUGH OUR DAILY 

ROUTINES. 

OUR SURING TRANSMITTER FUND CONTINUES TO GROW AND THE NEEDED BALANCE 

SHRINKS. WE PRAISE GOD FOR THE RESPONSE OF OUR LISTENING FAMILY. IN THE MAIL 

YESTERDAY WE RECEIVED $3,727 AND WHEN MATCHED INCREASED OUR TOTAL 

RECEIVED BY $7,454 TO $96,274. THE NEEDED BALANCE IS NOW DOWN TO JUST $8,726. 

THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO KEEP THIS PROJECT IN YOUR PRAYERS.  

IT’S ALWAYS INTERESTING TO HEAR FROM LISTENERS WHO HAD MOVED AWAY FROM 

OUR LISTENING AREA AND HAVE NOW RETURNED. I WONDER HOW MUCH WE MAY HAVE 

CHANGED DURING THE TIME THEY WERE GONE AND IF THEY CONSIDER THOSE CHANGES 

GOOD OR BAD. AND SO I READ THIS EMAIL WITH GREAT INTEREST. JEFF, IN GREEN BACK 

INCLUDED THESE COMMENTS IN THE COMMENTS BOX OF THE ONLINE GIVING FORM: 

I'm loving and being encouraged by what I'm hearing on WRVM! I'm a return listener from many years ago 

and I'm appreciating the music and programs you provide. You're refreshing to listen to! You're not 

pumping out the 'watered-down-lyric' music other similar stations produce!  Keep up the good work! I'm 

being lifted and blessed by your work for the Lord!  Now it's time for me to share and support you as 

well!  Thank you. 

ONE OF THE CHIEF CRITERIA FOR THE MUSIC WE PLAY IS THAT IT HAS TO HAVE A 

MESSAGE THAT AFFIRMS AND ENCOURAGES US IN OUR FAITH. HAND IN HAND WITH 

THAT IS THAT THE MUSIC DOES NOT DROWN OUT THE LYRICS.  

AS THIS YEAR DRAWS TO A CLOSE WE ARE GOING TO HEAR A LOT OF REQUESTS FROM 

DIFFERENT ORGANIZATIONS FOR SUPPORT. AND THERE ARE A LOT OF WORTHY CAUSES 

OUT THERE WHICH MAKES DECIDING WHERE TO GIVE YOUR MONEY A DIFFICULT 

DECISION. AND SO I AM SO THANKFUL FOR THE MANY WHO HAVE CHOSEN TO SUPPORT 

WRVM THIS YEAR. BECAUSE OF YOU WE ARE ABLE TO CONTINUE TO BROADCAST THE 

LIFE CHANGING MESSAGE OF SALVATION IN CHRIST ALONE. YOUR YEAR END GIFT THIS 

YEAR WILL BE A GREAT HELP TO US AS WE SEEK TO FINISH THIS YEAR IN THE BLACK. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


